
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

November Issue 69 

Welcome to Woodside’s November  newsletter, we hope you all 

enjoy! We would like to welcome any recommendations you may 

have to add in our monthly newsletter. For example; poems, 

short stories, jokes or any other comments. 

  

                                                                                

This month’s topic of the month is: war & 

Armistce 

Woodside 
Newsletter 

 



 

November Entertainment  

Unfortunately due to covid'19 we haven’t been fortunate enough to allow 

entertainment in to our home however staff and our activities co-

ordinator Rona have been busy keeping residents entertained by; 

Crafts 

Knitting 

Board games 

Painting 

Playing cards 

Singing  

Skyping Families  

And lots more! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month… 

                                    Jay white – HCA 

 

What do you like most about your role? 

Jay has been at Woodside for  10 months 

 

What do you like most about your role?  

The lovely residents and staff 

                            



   

 

  November Birthday’s 

                                                     AG- 17.11.20 

                                                     VG- 22.11.20 

                                                      JT- 27.11.20 

                                                           

                                                                

                                                            

                                                                

 

                                                                 

                    



We would like to say a big 

Thank You 
Thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this difficult 

time. 

We all here at Woodside would like to assure you all we are doing all we 

possibly can to keep our residents and staff here safe to the best of our 

ability and we thank you for your patience and kind words. 

 

We would also like to ask that if family members bring in clothes for their 

relatives please could the items be clearly labelled. Please also insure that 

your family members have plenty of toiletries. 

 

Visits are made by 15 MINUTE  appointment slots, please book in 

advance as spaces are being taken up rapidly. We are continuing with our 

window visits with social distance rules in place to keep your loved ones 

safe and we also have a phone you can call during your window visit, to 

talk to your loved ones. 

We are excited to announce that we have opened up 4 of our new build 

bedrooms. 

 

Once again thank you for taking the time to read our news letter 

LOVE WOODSIDE 

Xxx 

 
Woodside Care Home, Whitfield Hill, Dover, Kent, CT16 3BE  

Tel: 01304825713 

Email: tracey@charinghealthcare.co.uk Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk  
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